
Bergen Community College

Be a Part of the Crusade
Reading Across

the Curriculum
Symposium Friday, November 17

9:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
TEC-128, Paramus
Campus

Those who want to encourage and promote the enhancement of active
reading strategies and instruction in their course design, come and be a
part of the crusade. The event will offer the chance to participate in an
experience that will enable each attendant to:

• Gather information on active reading strategies
• Share experiences and talents
• Collaborate with other educators of different levels in various areas

of content
• While using current course reading materials (bring them with you!),

create lesson tasks that can be taken and directly applied in classrooms

If you are interested in participating,
please email English Prof. Elizabeth M.
Marsh at emarsh@bergen.edu to sign up.


